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January 12,2017

Ms. Tashiba Robinson, Analyst
c/o Office of Policy and Budget
400 South Monroe, Suite 1801
Tallahassee, FL. 32399

Re:  Comparison Data

Appeal of Hernando County Sheriff’s Office Fiscal Year 2016-17 Budget
Administration Commission Case No. SBA-16-002

Dear Ms. Robinson:

In response to Policy Coordinator Katie Cunningham’s letter dated January 3, 2017 requesting
comparison data, attached is our completed form, Attachment One. The County’s budget
numbers were readily available on their website. We, therefore, have also taken the liberty of
completing Attachment Two. If you would like to verify the numbers used, they can be found at
http://www.hernandocounty.us/bocc/budget/. It is our sincere hope that this step may help
expedite the appeal or negotiation process.

If there is anything else we can provide, please let us know.

Sincerely,

Al Nienhuis
Sheriff

cc: Katie Cunningham, Policy Coordinator for Governor Rick Scott
Hernando County Board of County Commissioners
Mr. Steve Casey, Executive Director, Florida Sheriffs Association
Mr. Scott Shalley, Executive Director, Florida Association of Counties
Mr. Joel Fritton, Attorney for Hernando County Sheriff’s Office
Mr. Jon Jouben, Deputy County Attorney for Hernando County
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